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The Yadana Project, which is operated by Total, is helping meet the demand for energy in South East Asia.  Chevron’s subsidiary, which holds a minority, non-operated interest in the Project, remains committed to playing a constructive and positive role in Myanmar. We believe that the Project’s health, economic development and education programs, which we support, are critical and substantively make positive improvements to the lives of the people in the Yadana project communities.  In addition, the Project supports programs in the Yangon area focused on health and children.  Chevron also independently funds a health care capacity building program in the northern “Dry Zone” of the country.  
The Yadana Project continues to support the principles set forth in the Universal Declaration of Human Rights.  

For a more detailed response to the EarthRights International report, please see Total’s response at http://burma.total.com/en/publications/Total%20_in_Myanmar_update.pdf.








